Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
July 8, 2006

The meeting came to order at 10:10 a.m. at the Sushi restaurant.
We welcomed two new members today, Neil and Jack. Welcome to the Vancouver
H.O.G. Chapter!

OLD BUSINESS:

Wednesday night evening rides going well approx. 20 riders each week!
June 4 ride to Winthrop was cancelled due to wet weather conditions.

June 11 was a ride to Harrison and was well attended and a great ride until the
hailstorm on the way home!

June 17 was the Trev Deeley’s Show & Shine. The barbeque raised approx.
$575.00 clear! Thank you to all that helped out.

June 18, ride to Mt. Baker — didn’t make it to all the way to the top but did have a
snowball fight.

June 23-25 — Ogopogo hunt to Osoyoos

June 23-25 — 11 riders went to the Alberta H.O.G. Rally. One rode with us to
Revelstoke had a beverage and returned home. In Revelstoke we ran into Cliff
Randal who is the Western Regional Director of H.O.G. Canada. He claims that
H.O.G. members are looked after in Revelstoke and they are. Great dinner and
evening with Cliff. Thank you CIiff for your generosity.

At the rally (and on our way home) some of our members (Chris, Paul, Vern, Diane,
Alberta, Sharon and Neii) presented letters from Gerry Rooyakkers regarding the
Burn Camp fundraiser. The dealerships from Calgary, Red Deer and Kamloops
graciously donated t-shirts and hats for the cause. Please remember that if you are
traveling anywhere around the world and are near a Harley-Davidson dealership,
please take one of these letters and ask for an item to donate to the Burn Camp.

June 29 — Road Captain’s meeting was just to touch base and make sure everything
is still going smoothly.
July 1 & 2 — Circle Tour cancelled due to lack of interest at this time.

Wednesday Evening rides continue in July

July 6 — Executive meeting — check the website for any updates or changes on
events or rides.
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